Village of Republican City 





   Special Meeting March 24, 2022
A special meeting of the Village board was held March 24, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at the Fire Station with Trustees Eddy, Einspahr, Hammond, Orcutt and Valentine. Clerk Davis, Utility Supervisor Whetstine, Kane Molzahn, Darren Bartunek, Greg Dollman, Mr. and Mrs. Hunter and multiple Taylor Manor & Republican City Residents.  Posted notices in three public places within the village.  Notice of meeting and agenda was given to the Board of Adjustment in advance. As required by law Chairman Eddy, pointed out the copy of the Opens Meeting Act posted on the wall for public viewing and called the meeting to order.  Proceedings shown were taken while convened meeting was open to the public.

The public hearing was brought to order by Eddy at 5:40 P.M.

Recommendations from the Board of Adjustment were read by Kris Eddy and  were discussed  individually with the public and the Village Board of Trustees. Concerns and comments were heard. In regards to water run offs, Dollman will send information from the engineer to Mr. Evert Hunter.

Motion by Orcutt, seconded by Einspahr to adjourn the meeting at 6:56 P.M.

